
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in managing their business or just 
being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the 
scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 
 
To:  All Ohio Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From:  WFG Underwriting Department 
Date:  January 6, 2020 
Bulletin No: OH 2020-01 
Subject:  Update - Lorain County, Ohio Searches and Recordings 

All computer systems in the Lorain County, Ohio, recorder’s office have been restored and are now fully 
operational.  Recordings presented to the recorder during the shutdown have been processed. 
 
Any questions or issues should be directed to underwriting counsel.   Thank you. 


